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Good afternoon  Hefin.  We spoke at the meeting  in Faversham  on 16th July and I said I
would send on my thoughts  as expressed  at the meeting.  Well I will reiterate what  a
travesty of a plan  it is; the size, the situation,  the sheer UGLINESS, the devastation it will
cause to unique marshland and the surrounding  RURAL area, the displacement of wildlife
to say nothing  of the chaos it will cause to very narrow meandering country  roads and the
people  living there. What I cannot understand  is how solar panels manufacturers  et al 
are not working  directly  in conjunction with the developers - it should be LAW. But far
too simple for money makers to comprehend I assume. For example  - we have 4/5 large 
developments on all corners of Faversham - NOT ONE SINGLE SOLAR PANEL. We
have had to swallow our dislike  of so many new houses all at once causing the sort of
chaos and disruption  I have already  referred to and yet we are also expected  to agree to
this MONSTROUS area of black in a very  beautiful  area. As I mentioned  at the meeting 
this whole situation  is IMMORAL.  And NO NO NO to the solar panel - NOT farm -
NOT park - highly  INDUSTRIAL  Blot. Yours Penelope Geoghegan Mrs.




